

Department for International Trade 1st Floor, Eastbrook Building, Shaftesbury Road, Cambridge, CB2 8DF

Mr Colin Pereira London Examinations Board 11 Regent Gate 83 High Street Waltham Cross Hertfordshire EN8 7AF

Sent by email.

17th June 2021

Dear Mr Pereira

I am writing to offer my congratulations on your recent success in winning a Queen's Award for International Trade 2021.

As you know, the Queen's Awards are the UK's most prestigious business awards and are awarded to businesses for outstanding achievement in their category. The awards serve to acknowledge and showcase the very best innovation and excellence we have in the UK and your success is testament to the outstanding achievement of the team at London Examinations Board

I am aware that you are already in contact with Gary Shiels, one of our International Trade Advisers (ITAs). I hope that we can continue to support you as you grow your exports even further.

Congratulation once again.

De R

Yours sincerely,

Alan Pain

Head – Regions, East of England Department for International Trade